Week of 10/9/06
PPPL MCWF Quality Notes 

Tuesday Teleconference 10/10 9 AM EST (877) 952-1506, Passcode: 833648
1 Closed Items: 
1.1 NCR NC 20487 for B-1 Poloidal Break Gap requirements exceeded.
1.2 NCR NC20449 for mis-drilled flange holes on B-2.
1.3 NCR NC205 19 for Bearing Plate and counter-bore clearances.

1.4 NCR NC 20475 for Lead Block Deviations on B-1 & B-2.
1.5 Requests For Deviation 14-023 (VV Support positioning allowance), 024 (bearing plate) & 025 (counter-bore relief) were issued.

2 Pending from EIO:
2.1  (EIO, MTM) Share results of investigation and corrective actions taken regarding recent errors. 
  Gear damage 

Mis-drilled holes 
Set-up instruction misinterpretation in Lead areas
Shearing of Head bolts?
Status:  Mike notes that this investigation and report are still in progress. 
2.2  (EIO, MTM) Provide documentation of completion of corrective action for EIO CA 090606(NCR) for B-3 & B-6 Vacuum Vessel support pads deviations.
Status: (New) 
3 Pending from PPPL 

3.1 Review Final Documentation Packages  
3.1.1 A-1
Status: (Open) – in approval cycle.   PPPL will submit response today or tomorrow.  
3.1.2 A-2
Status: (Open) – in progress, comments by 10/13
3.1.3 A-3
Status: (No Change) – The doc. Pkg. needs to include info on  the grinding that was performed to meet clearance requirements.  
3.1.4 B-1 (posted 9/1)
Status: (No Change) – Presently this and the B1 package are posted, but only the MTK portion.   Roy notes that he also posted B2 and requests PPPL review.  Since these packages still need the MTM portion, they are only posted for “pre-review” as time permits.  
3.2 Document (RFD/Dwg Change/Spec Change?) Rapid Response guidance provided regarding clearance for counter-bored flange holes.
Status: (Open) Mike Griffith cautions that the guidance given to provide all the same clearance will cut into the casting wall quite a lot in some places.  Does NCSX really want to do this?  Phil will discuss this with Dave and get back to EIO in a formal note. Update:  David did review this, and prepared a Power Point slide set whilch was sent to EIO last week. This review indicated that the cut-in using the new clearance requirements is acceptable.   This now needs to be documented formally.  Frank and Phil will work this out with Bob Simmons.   
4 Discussion Topics For Next Telecon - None
